
          What’s Happening? January 13, 2019 

        At Good Shepherd Lutheran Church 
These announcement pages, as well as complete bulletins are 
available by email. Just send a request to gslcregina@sasktel.net 

Day Date Time Event 

Sunday 

Baptism of Our 
Lord 

 Jan. 13   8:30am 

  9:45am 

11:00am 

 

Traditional Service. 

Education Hour 

Creative Worship Service with 
Sunday School and Communion. 

Wednesday  Jan. 16    6:00pm 

  7:00pm 

Confirmation 

Midweek Service 

Thursday  Jan. 17  10:00am Builders in the Faith 

Friday  Jan. 18    6:30pm 

   7:30pm 

Confirmation 

Youth Group 

2nd. Sunday 

After Epiphany 

 Jan. 20   8:30am 

  9:45am 

11:00am 

 

Traditional Service with Communion. 

Education Hour 

Creative Worship Service with 
Sunday School. 

 

In order to comply with our current insurance requirements we are 
going to be asking all volunteers who will be working with people 
in the vulnerable sector to complete a Criminal Record Check at 
the local police station. This is particularly applicable to those 
people who will be volunteering with children and teenagers, 

especially for VBS and Sunday school. If you have had a Criminal Record 
Check done in the past 12 months, please bring it to Amanda (it will be 
returned to you). If you need a Criminal Record Check done there are 
volunteer letters available at the back table that you can bring to the police 
station when requesting a Criminal Record Check. There is a $10 fee but if you 
save your receipt this will be reimbursed by the church. Due to the fact that 
Amanda will be leaving for maternity leave in February we would ask that you 
get a Criminal Record check done even if you aren’t sure if you’ll be able to 
volunteer. All Criminal Record Checks and receipts can be given to Amanda 
prior to January 31st. If you have any questions please contact Amanda. 
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Our Prayer Chain is active, and welcomes our congregation’s 
request for prayers needed, by completing a pink card and 
placing it in the Offering plate, or by contacting Isabelle at 
aladwig@accesscomm.ca or ph. 306-545-7946; or text at 306-201-1371. 

 

 

 

The Final Countdown.  Counting down usually stops 
when you find what you're looking for. Simeon and Anna 
stopped looking for the messiah when they beheld the 
Baby Jesus.  But Pharisees, scribes, and we today tend 
to keep looking. We shouldn't keep looking, though.  

We've already received what we need. http://jimschitchat.blogspot.ca/ 
 

 

One Truth, Many Lies; A study of 
heresies in the church continues with 
a look at the Judaizers on Jan 13. 

Coffee & Conversation - 
Women Networking will meet on 
Mon Jan 28 at 7pm.  All ladies 
welcome!!   

Please help fill this space! Your Announcements are 

Important! Please submit by Friday morning @ 9:30am 

Did you know - Builders in the Faith Bible Study Group Sponsors 
a child in the developing world.  To help with the cost, your 
donations of recyclable cans and bottles are appreciated!  A 
container is in the Narthex near the entrance. 

Children’s activity sheets, 
coloring pages and “quiet 
activity” bags are available 
on/under the table outside the 
sanctuary. Please help yourself 
to these (or ask an usher.) 

If you, or someone you know, 
needs rides to and/or from 
church, please let Kim 

Haberstock, Pastor Jim or Amanda 
know, so your name can be added to 
our Co-op Taxi program. 

For Sale - Good Shepherd Fellowship Hall banquet tables.  Wood 
construction, melamine top, oak trim.  8' x 30"  Good Condition.  $50.00 
per table.  If interested contact the church office. 
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Come join the fun! 

VBS has been scheduled for 
July 22-26, 2019! 

With Amanda on leave, we will 
need to rally extra volunteer 
effort to make this program a 
success. There are lots of 
opportunities for service, from 
supervision to snack prep to 
decoration. Please consider 
how you could contribute to the 
success of this vital outreach 
and education program.  

Contact Kari Olson for details. 

Parish Fellowship invites you to a 
chili supper on Saturday Feb 2 along 
with a Silent Auction and Talent 
Show.   Tickets for supper are $5 per 
person (12 and under are free) and are 
on sale until Jan 27.  Bidding on Silent 
Auction items begins at 5pm on Feb 2, 
with supper at 5:30pm followed by the 
Talent Show and final bid on auction 
items.  If you wish to be part of the 
talent show, there is a signup sheet in 
the narthex.  If you have an item for the 
auction, contact Ann Geres 306-761-
0197 (geres@sasktel.net) 

 

 

Church Mailbox re-organization:  The church 
mailboxes are getting a bit of scrutiny, and are  gradually 
being re-organized. 

With the ascendance of email over the last 10 years, 
there is much less need to use physical mail to 
communicate with members.  Most members don’t have 
or don’t use a mailbox, and would prefer that the paper 
and printing be saved for other things. While everyone is 
welcome to keep their mailbox, or have a mailbox 

reserved for them, some of the unused mailboxes will be removed. 

Please keep in mind that mailboxes and membership status are 
completely unrelated.  

The Ladies Auixiliary to the Canadian Bible Society are holding their annual 
meeting on Tuesday, January 8th, at St. Mathews Anglican Church, 2161 
Winnipeg St.  The potluck luncheon will start at 1.30 PM. All are welcome ! 
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Jan. 20, 2019  
"My Delight is 
in Her" 

Guest Speaker: Rev. Dr. Anthony  
Cook.  As a bridegroom rejoices 
over his bride, God rejoices over 
you. This week we explore our new 
name and identity as the bride of 
Christ. (Isaiah 62:1-5) Listen at 
7:30 am Sunday on CKRM 620. 
Streaming audio and pod-casts at 
http://www.lutheranhour.org/ 

Many of our Senior citizens living in 
Care Homes would appreciate and 
enjoy a visit from members of our 
congregation; 

Ted and Doreen Reiser, Dove 
House, 2220 Cameron St. 

Dorothy Allen,  
Parkside Extendicare,  
4540 Rae St. 

(Please let the Church office know 
of anyone who would like to be 
added to this list.) 

 

IF YOU ARE A VISITOR we thank you for 
joining us today, and hope you will join us 
for worship again next week. If you would 
like to make Good Shepherd your church 
home or have any questions, Pastor 
James would love to talk with you! 

LWMLC – Next Meeting:  

Mon.  Jan. 21 
@ 1:30pm 
Opening: Lila 
Topic: Pastor Jim 
Lunch: Eileen Henderson 
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2019 Offering envelopes are available 
for pickup in the narthex. If you need 
envelopes, please let Dale Klein know, or 
contact the office and we'll prepare a box 
of envelopes for you. 

Offering and Attendance: 

Sun. Jan. 6:   8:30am – 39 
  11:00am – 102 

Wed. Jan. 9 - 12 

Offering Jan. 6 – $ 13,309.20 

Good Shepherd Lutheran Church            www.goodshepherdregina.com 

3825 Hillsdale St. S4S 3Y5 

Phone 306-586-0299 

Email: gslcregina@sasktel.net 

www.facebook.com/GoodShepherdRegina 

Readings for Next Week: Jan. 20, 2019:  2nd Sunday After Epiphany. 

First Reading: Isaiah 62:1-5; Epistle: 1 Cor. 12:1–11; Gospel: John 2:1–11 
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